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State of Rhode Island and Providence Plantations
Office of the General Treasurer

Seth Magaziner
General Treasurer

June 29, 2015

RE: Public Records Request

Dear Mr.-:

We write in response to your June 16, 2015 request for information pursuant to the Rhode Island
Access to Public Records Act (APRA). Your specific request 1s noted below along with our
corresponding response:

Please forward me electranic copies of the follmwing decuments:

1) Your testimony and all related supporting documents you presented at the June 17 Senate
Finance Committece and June 3" Honse Finance Committee hearings on the pension seitlement.

2) The March 2015 “Actuarial Analysis of ithe Settlement Proposal” prepared by actunaries
Gabriel Roeder Smith. I am requesting the full actuarial analysis itself and not the 3-page
summary letter dated March 13, 2015 the actuaries sent 1o you and General Treasurer Magasiner
which is alveady in niy possession.

3) February 2014 “Actuarial Analysis of the Proposed Settlement Agreement” prepared by
actuaries Gabriel Roeder Snith. 1 am requesting the full actuarial analysis itself and not the 14-
page summary letter dated February 10, 2014 the actuaries sent fo you and Director of
Administration Licht which is already in my possession.

Enclosed please find documents responsive to your requests Nos. 1 and 2. There are no responsive
documents in addition to what you have already identified in Request No. 3.

If you contend you have been denied access to public records, pursnant to Rhode Island General
Laws §38-2-8, you may appeal this decision to Jeffrey M. Padwa, General Counsel for the Rhode
Island General Treasurer’s Office, 50 Service Avenue, 2nd Floor, Warwick, RT 02886. You may also
file a complamt with the Department of the Attorney General, 150 South Main Street, Providence,
RI 02903 or the Rhode Island Superior Court of the county where the records ate maintained.
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Additional information regarding the Access to Public Records Act may be found at
http:/ /www.riag.ri.gov/civil/ opengovernment.
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Amanda D. Lucas

Public Records Officer
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